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Shortlisted for Chambers of the Year 2016
Posted On: 29/09/2016
Author: Lee Collishaw

We have been shortlisted for Chambers of the Year at the Eclipse Proclaim Personal Injury Awards 2016. The Winners
will be announced at the awards ceremony which is taking place on 24th November 2016 at The Grange, St Paul's Hotel
in London.
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